

WALWYNS  CASTLE  COMMUNITY  COUNCIL

THE  MINUTES OF THE  MEETING  HELD  AT  WALWYNS  CASTLE  VILLAGE  HALL,  5  JANUARY 2022,  AT 7.30PM

PRESENT  
 Cllrs.   Julian George (Chair),  Valerie George,  Ron Davies, Geoffrey Harries, Angela Evans   County Cllr Peter Morgan and Alun Harries.  
Chairman  Julian welcomed everyone to the meeting, and informed the Councillors that Mr Clive Griffiths, the Council’s clerk, is resigning on health issues.  A letter of thanks for his work, will be sent to him.  Julian will liaise with Clive for a  convenient time to pick up the books etc from him.

APOLOGIES


ADOPT MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING

DECLERATION OF INTEREST
There were no declaration of interest declared

AGENDA  ITEMS


PLANNING
CORRESPONDENTS



ACCOUNTS.  The accounts circulated at the November meeting looks only partly completed.   The precept has probably been paid as normal. There will also be possibly outstanding bills, as the cheques has not been signed.   The  normal contribution to the Churches has not been paid in 2021.  
Councillors agreed to keep the precept at £4050.00.
The Hall has not been paid, as there has not been any meetings due to Covid rules.
AOB.    The state of the roads around Robeston West which is in poor condition.  There is a very bad pothole on the Moor Road near Moor Farm.  There is a concerning drop from the road to the verge on the Cotts road.
County Councillor Peter Morgan will make inquires.
The Notice Board at Walwyns Castle is in need of repair, the Village Hall Committee will be approached, regarding sharing the responsibilities. 
The Queens platinum jubilee, shall be discussed again in March, hopefully the Village Hall will be interested in joining the Community Council in the celebrations.
 
Date of next meeting   2 March 2022.  Time to be confirmed.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.35pm.
Cllr Angela Evans took the minutes.

These minutes are subject  to confirmation at the meeting to be held in March 2022


